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First name: Perry and Lois

Last name: Solmonson

Organization: SOUND PADDLER

Title: 

Comments: Hello Revision Team,

   This is just a email sent with my attached comments below. I also commented on the Chugach home site.

Thank you for the opportunity. I would like to add that enforcement of the spring snowmobiling closures in

Whittier is lacking. Last year with signs up and gates closed, snowmobilers were riding under the gate on

snowless road up to the reservoir, through the snowless creek and damaging the boardwalk to Horsetail Falls.

Who should enforce this encroachment, the Forest Service OR Whittier Police Department. Sincerely, Lois

 

Perry &amp; Lois Solmonson - SOUND PADDLER

Outfitters since 1981

www.pwskayakcenter.com

info@soundpaddler.com

907-472-2452

 


